
C. Thomas 
 
A study needs to be done on the property values of the homes in a 100-mile radius of the Moses
Lake smelter before – and - after the smelter was put into production. The proposed PacWest
smelter would not only sabotage the health of everyone and everything in the Newport area, it
would also be stealing money out of the residents' pockets through lowered property values. This is
still America and the rights of MANY need to be heard and respected over the right of a tiny few.
 


